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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Wed, Jan 17, 2018 at 12:13 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian.  Your recommendations?

--  
Trish O'Neil
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Wed, Jan 17, 2018 at 12:17 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

We would recommend approval with the request that the organizers agree to hire four (4) police detail officers as in past
years.  Also please have the approval request that the organizers reach out to me at least one week prior to the event so
that we can coordinate our efforts.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
[Quoted text hidden]
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